From:
 Fowler, David

 Sent:
 05 June 2019 09:23

To: Planning

**Subject:** FW: Roslyn Hill Ex Police Station, planning application 2019/2375/P

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Flagged

Please upload objection.

Thanks,

D

David Fowler Principal Planner

Telephone: 0207 974 2123



From:

Sent: 04 June 2019 18:33

To: Fowler, David < David.Fowler@camden.gov.uk >

Subject: Roslyn Hill Ex Police Station, planning application 2019/2375/P

Dear David Fowler,

Having tried unsuccessfully to object on line to the new plans for the Ex Police station, we are writing to say we heartily support the objections of the to the Hampstead Committee for Responsible Development on grounds of cost, an unnecessary school and not for local children. It is in the wrong location, It adds to polluting traffic, causes parking problems and congestion. Also Camden forbids new schools in Hampstead. If it was even considered it is totally unsuitable for school use, owing to a lack adequate outdoor space for the children.

We hope our objections will be noted.

Sincerely,